
 

HARGRAVE VILLAGE HALL 

2020 has been a very different year for Hargrave Village Hall. 

The Bowls Club and Keep Fit only had a small number of sessions and St Edmund PCC were 

able to hold a couple of Pop up Pubs and the Cross Country Fun Run before the Hall was 

closed due to the Covid 19 pandemic. 

We were able to start the Hargrave Lottery with the first draw taking place in June 2020. 

There are currently 50 members. 50% of the quarterly takings are given in prizes with the 

remainder going to Village Hall funds. 

Discussions continued regarding the future of Hargrave Village Hall. It has been impossible 

to hold a public meeting for villagers but it is hoped that this can be done soon. 

In line with other organisations, we have received a number of grants from West Suffolk 

Council to support businesses that have not been able to be open as usual due to 

restrictions. 

The Hall is managed by a small committee who continue to provide a pleasant, clean and 

safe meeting place for all. If you would like to join the committee, please let us know.  

We are very grateful to all the villagers of Hargrave who help and support the Hall in any 

way. 

Jill Upton – Hargrave Village Hall Committee Member 
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